Hayden Peak School Community Council
Friday, November 1, 2024

Attending: Bruce Collins, Rachel Pehrson, Amy Warfield, Jessie Sandgren, Jennifer Fisher, Natalie Jacobsen, Maggie Blau, Trudy Jack
Meeting began at 7:30 am.
Rules and Procedures were unanimously approved since there was not a quorum at the last meeting to approve.
Fundraiser for Safety Patrol equipment and a field trip was discussed. About $300 per year is needed. It was recommended to use a restaurant spirit night. Maggie Blau will check with local drive-through restaurants to set up a February event. Several council members volunteered to participate and help for the event. Parent Square can be used to communicate within the council as well as with families.
The council unanimously voted to have Bruce Collins serve as chair, Maggie Blau as vice-chair and Rachel Pehrson as Secretary.
Trudy Jack reviewed school data with the council. Acadience Reading for K-6 and Acadience Math for K-3 are seeing growth. School data for RISE in grades 3-6 is lower than the district and the state.
Meeting adjourned at 8:15
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